
June 25, 2019

Dear Students and Parents of the Class of 2020,
 
Congratulations on your upcoming senior year. Please take note of this important information 
regarding senior portraits for the 2020 Clamo yearbook. We are again partnering with Prestige 
Portraits by Lifetouch as our official senior photographer. All seniors must be photographed by 
Prestige for inclusion in the yearbook and on the senior composite that hangs in the main lobby 
of the school. 

All senior photos will be taken at school. There is no longer a need to go to a studio away from 
Clayton. As our official partner, Prestige has designed personalized sessions for our seniors, and 
they will bring everything needed to Clayton High School.
	
LOCATION, LOCATION, LOCATION
	 - All photography will be done on our campus. Prestige will bring a full mobile studios 		
  	   to CHS on Aug. 23-24, Sept. 13-14, Oct. 24-25 and one final time in November (if 		
	   necessary) to photograph senior portraits. Times will be available during the school day, 		
               after school and Saturdays to accommodate our students’ schedules. There will be several 	
	   times from which to choose, and everyone will have an opportunity to be photographed.
	 - Multiple session choices include personal background/pose selection and clothing 		
	   changes.
	
EASY SCHEDULING AND ORDERING
	 - You will receive appointment information via mail and via email from Prestige Portraits.
	 - The scheduling app will allow you to confirm or change your appointment.
	 - Online proof viewing, photo sharing, and ordering makes placing your final order a		
	   snap.
	
Be sure to check out the website to prepare for your session, see sample photography and learn 
more about Prestige Portraits - www.prestigeportraits.com
	
REMEMBER – You must be photographed by Prestige Portraits to be included in the yearbook.
	
NEXT STEPS for Senior Portraits
	 1.   Watch your mailbox and email this summer for senior portrait information from 

      Prestige Portraits including scheduling and session information
2.   Make your appointment or change your appointment via our convenient app included 

with the communications or at prestigeportraits.com
3.   Come prepared to enjoy your senior portrait session and be sure to include appropri-

ate attire for the school yearbook.
4.   For the official yearbook portrait, men should be in collared shirts with no logos (suit/

ties preferred) and women should be in tops that do not reveal undergarments and 
avoid low-cut blouses. No t-shirts with slogans, logos or cartoon figures, please. 
These are formal portraits. Thank you!	

	
Wishing you all the best for a successful senior year.
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Clamo Yearbook Advisor
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